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On May 25th 2018, the General Data Protection Regulation will come into effect across the EU. It is a new law being created to ensure all data held and processed by organisations within the EU is secure and processed lawfully. 
For further information you can check the ICO website here: https://ico.org.uk/
This YouTube video from GDPRiS Limited (a company we work with)may help provide you with some more information about the GDPR process and your rights: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ua_LzUJ_wu8&t=1s
Public organisations, schools (and academies) are required to comply with GDPR.  
We already had strong Data Protection policies and protections in place but these are now being updated in line with GDPR. 
We are working on our practice to ensure that GDPR is central to our day-to-day culture. We already highly value and protect all of our pupil, parent and staff data and will continue to do so in the presence of GDPR.
Privacy Notices
The Privacy Notice tells you what to expect us to do with your personal information when you make contact with us or use one of our services.
It tells you:
· Why we are able to process your information
· What purpose we are processing it for
· Whether you have to provide it to us
· How long we store it for
· Whether there are other recipients of your personal information
· Whether we intend to transfer it to another country, and
· Whether we do automated decision-making or profiling.
Our privacy notices can be read below.
 

